
NEW YORK STATE 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

William C. Hennessy, Commissioner 

Region 1 Office: 84 Holland Avenue, Albany, New York 12208 

December 28, 1979 

Mr. Whitman Daniels 
~ox 2036, Coronado Sta. 
New Smyrna Beach, Florida 32069 

Dear Whit: 

This is in reference to your recent letter concern~ng the 
status of the Route 74 project. 

Following our meeting last summer, I directed my Planning 
and Development Group to re-evaluate the feasibility of 
a new location alternative. We also initiated a request 
to change the Consultant agreement. Before the agreement 
can be amended, the planning studies must determine a new 
location is feasible. I anticipate completion of the planning 
report and circulation for review in Spring, 1980. 

The Consultant agreement was approved in early December, 1979 
and they began collecting information. At this time, the 
consultant activities are limited to the existing alignment 
improvement. When the planning studies are complete, the 
agreement will be amended to include a new location alternate. 

Thank you for your interest in this transportation matter. 

Sincerely, cg 
Cbarles E. Carlson 
Regional Director 

CEC:mlh 


